RSHS—DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS — Thursday, Dec. 14, 2017

SHIMER PRIDE
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Girls Basketball AWAY @ MILAN on Thursday, December 14th starting at 6:30pm

Boys Basketball AWAY @ New Washington on Friday, December 15t starting at 6:00pm

HOME against OLDENBURG ACADEMY on Saturday, December 16t starting at 6:00pm

SHIHER UPDANIE

Good luck to the Lady Shiner basketball team as they travel to Milan tonight. Start time is
6:30PM.

HOMECOMING PRACTICE Homecoming rehearsal will be TODAY during plus period. This involves all
Homecoming candidates and court and student council members helping with the ceremony. We will call students to
homecoming rehearsal after attendance.

CELEBRATE ‘A’ DAY The last day of the semester, Wed. Dec. 20th, we will have areas for students to enjoy
their afternoon. We will have multiple rooms with movies as well as a room with board games, the gym open to
play basketball and Mrs. Patz will have a room with Christmas baking/ crafts. We are going to open the
concession for 10 minutes prior to this for students to purchase drinks ($1) or popcorn ($.25). Again, this will be
in the afternoon from 12:50-3p. Once students pick a room to be in, they may not switch to a new room.
Congratulations on being a rated 'A’ High School.

FCCLA CHRISTMAS DECORATING FCCLA Christmas Tree Decorating -Dec 7 after school until 4:30.
Don’t forget to be Secret Santa this Week Dec 11-15.

Party after school on 12/19-sign up outside room 2032.

You must turn in a $20 deposit and a permission slip for State conference by Christmas break.

SALVATION ARMY VOLUNTEERS The Salvation Army is looking for volunteer bell ringers at IGA. If you can
donate a couple hours of your time for this worthy cause, contact Mr. Smith as soon as possible.

JUNIOR CONCESSIONS SIGN-UP The Sign-Up sheets for boys and girls basketball concessions are ready in
the office for Juniors to sign for a game/games to be eligible for the Senior Class Trip. See Mrs. Billingsley.

SOPHOMORES Sophomores interested in attending the Career Center next year should pick up an application in the
office. Many programs are first come, first serve so it's best to turn in applications ASAP.

INTERNATIONAL TRIP NEWS Attention International Travelers :

If you have a family member(s) going on the trip with you please let Ms. Baker know about rooming situations, you may
ask for a family room, or else students will be placed with other students and chaperones will be partnered into rooms.

Also every traveler must check off on their personal information. Make sure your name is listed exactly as it appears on




